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Overnight Detours Planned for the I-295 East Beltway to Pulaski Road Off-Ramp 

Jacksonville – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) I-95/I-295 North 

Interchange operational improvements project, there will be a detour of the I-295 East Beltway, 

eastbound to Pulaski Road off-ramp while crews remove and repaint lane lines. The overnight 

detours will be in place August 4 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. and August 5-8 from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

the following day. 

Motorists who wish to take the I-295 East Beltway, eastbound off-ramp to Pulaski Road will be detoured 

at the Main Street (U.S. 17) exit, take a left on Main Street, take a left on Eastport Road and continue to 

Pulaski Road.  

 

FDOT selected Archer Western to complete this $176.8 million project in spring 2021, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
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